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Question No. 68 

Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 18 February 2008: 

Does the Government intend to change the current suite of anti-terrorism laws? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
The Government is committed to ensuring Australia’s counter-terrorism laws remain effective and 
balanced.  To this end, the Government is currently considering the recommendations made by the 
Parliamentary Joint Committee on Intelligence and Security, the Australian Law Reform 
Commission and the Security Legislation Review Committee in their reviews of counter-terrorism 
laws.    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


	SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 
	Output 2.3 
	Question No. 68 




